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I am writing to oppose any tax increases related to this bill. There is just no room in 

my budget to give more money. Gasoline already costs more than it should be and if 

it costs more to buy a new car, I worry about what I will do should my aging car 

(2012) needs to be replaced. I have already adjusted my budget as much as I can to 

accommodate inflation and I would expect you all to do the same. It’s time to cut 

spending, not increase it.  

Thank you for your attention.  

Patricia Seltzer  


